
 

 

We welcome well-behaved  
clean dogs that abide by our  

"Paws on Floors" policy. 

 For the comfort and safety of everyone, we  
 kindly ask that: 

• No dogs on furniture. 
• Dogs are kept on a lead at all times. 
• Dogs remain in designated dog-friendly  

areas and not enter the servery counters. 
• Barking dogs must leave the building. 
• Clean up after your dog and pay for any  

damaged stock. 
 

 

Thank you for helping us maintain a clean and  

friendly environment for all our visitors! 


